Dear members of the Board,

I hope you are all well. You will have noticed that EDFs members mailing was circulated today: 

http://us9.campaign-archive1.com/?u=865a5bbea1086c57a41cc876d&id=a0b045c418&e=1aad243ca1
If you did not receive it, can you write to Lila Sylviti <lila.sylviti@edf-feph.org> and she will put you on the list. From now on the members mailing will be shorter, and more regular, arriving every Monday. Therefore, my mail to you, the Board, will be only things which are exclusively for you. We have done this in response to many members asking for more regular news. The internal communication system will of course be reviewed soon with our (hopefully) soon to be recruited new colleague. 

So today I am sending you two very Board specific documents for your review: 

· The draft position from EDF on the EUs concluding observations 

Could you get back to us with feedback by the end of Next Monday 6th? Let me know if you need longer to review. Copy An-Sofie in on your response. 

· The draft agenda for the Board meeting

Can you please review this and give feedback by October 5th? You can send your feedback directly to me, with Virginie on cc. 

I recently sent a mail to national councils to enquire about their work on Migration in advance of the Board discussion. I received replies about Migration/disability issues already from France, Italy and Finland. I will send this now also to the ENGO members. Please do get in touch with me if you are interested to input more into the discussion on Migration. 

Warm regards,

Catherine 

Catherine Naughton 
Director
European Disability Forum | nothing about us without us
tel +32 2 2865181 | fax +32 2 282 46 09 
catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org - www.edf-feph.org
Sign up to our newsletter, Disability Voice
Skype : catherinenaughtonedf
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